
      July 24, 2014            

            

            

Subject:Contract No.BA3665170            

F.A.P. No. AC-NHPP-G-695-6(371)N            

Description: I-695 Inner Loop over Benson             

Ave, Leeds Ave, AMTRAK, and US 1            

            

ADDENDUM NO. 2             

            

TO ALL PURCHASERS OF CONTRACT DOCUMENTS            

            

            

Gentlemen:            

            

The bid opening for this project is being changed from August 7, 2014 to August 21, 2014.              

This change is being made for the following reasons:            

* To give the Administration more time to issue Addendum No. 1 and to give the contractors             

time to evaluate the content of Addendum No. 1.  Please note that this Addendum No. 2 is             

being issued prior to Addendum No. 1 just to delay the bid opening of the project.              

Addendum No. 1 will be issued next week.            

            

Please attach this Addendum No. 2 to the front of the Invitation for Bids before submitting your             

bid.            

            

Questions concerning this Addendum No. 2 may be directed to our Project Engineer - Joseph             

Navarra at (410) 545-8315.            

            

            

Sincerely,            

            

            

            

Douglas H. Simmons            

Deputy Administrator / Chief Engineer of            

Planning, Engineering, Real Estate and             

Environment            

            


